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Howls of the Week 
The midterm progress reports will be made 
available at the end of next week. Ms. 
Lazzarini will be sending a notice to all 
families regarding the midterm grades. We 
want all students to continue to work hard 
and do their best. This has been an 
extremely different and unique start to the 
school year, but we are so proud of all our 
students, teachers, and staff for the way 
have come together as a community. This is 
certainly not ideal and we want more than 
anything for all of us to be together again, 
but we are grateful for the ways we have all 
come together in support of one another. 
Panther Pride! 

We will have a couple of clubs beginning in 
the coming weeks as well as some 
community service opportunities. More 
information to come, so please be sure to 
check Google Classroom, visit the Distance 
Learning website, watch Panther 
Community, and read all communications 
from the school and district on Parent 
Square. 

Future Howls 
As we move into the second half of the first 
trimester, and now that we are utilizing 
Google Classroom, the Distance Learning 
Website, Panther Community Time, our and 
Daily Bulletin, we will be moving the "The 
Weekly Howler" to "The Howler." Rather 
than weekly editions of "The Weekly  
Howler, we will have monthly versions of 
"The Howler" available on the first of every 
month. Our next edition of "The Howler" 
will be available the end of October or first 
few days of November. All important 
announcements and communications will  
still be made available via Google 
Classroom, Panther Community, and Parent 
Square. 

Announcements 
• Be sure to check Grade Level Google 

Classroom for announcements  
• All information around Distance learning 

can be found here (on our webpage) 
• Tune in to Panther Community for the All 

School Read at 8:35! 

https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867

